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 6.4.22  
  
Dear Year 1 Parent and Carers,  
  
Year 1 Walk to Burton Geography Trip   
 

Friday 6th May   
 

As part of our learning in Geography in Year 1, the children will be walking into Burton on Friday 
6th May to study the physical and human features of ‘Our Town’, as well as identifying how it has 
changed over time.  All classes will arrive at school at the usual time, and we will walk into 
Burton after registration. The classes will take part in a range of activities including a visit to the 
library where we will be looking at pictures of Burton from the past.  
 

Packed lunches will be provided by the school. Children will need to wear their school uniform; 
as well as a coat and back pack with their drinks bottle.  
 

If you are able to help on this trip please email Lucy at the office at l.evans@violetway.org by 
Wednesday 27th April.   
 

If you have any questions, please speak to your class teacher.  
 

Kindest regards,   
  
Year 1 Team   
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